
 

 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY
 
To: All Media 
 
Attn: News Editors / Transport Reporters  
 
10 January 2024 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
Gauteng Government embarks on Road Safety drive on the N4 in 
Tshwane, Gauteng  
 
MEC for Transport and Logistics, Kedibone Diale-Tlabela, will 
spearhead the Road Safety drive along the N4 in Tshwane on 
Thursday, 11 January 2024, as part of reducing road fatalities.  
 
This initiative is part of the #Fatela Road Safety Campaign that was 
launched by the Provincial Government in Gauteng in December last 
year.  
 
The campaign aims to cultivate a road culture of cooperation, 
understanding, tolerance, and patience amongst road users.  
 
Details of the event are as follows:  
 
Date: Thursday, 11 January 2024  
Time: 09h00  
Venue: N4 Diamond Hill Toll Plaza, Tshwane  
 
 
Ends!  
 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Roads and Transport.  
 
For more information, please contact the Department’s Head of 
Communications Ms Melitah Madiba on 073 644 9935 or MEC’s 
Spokesperson Mr Lesiba Mpya on 078 450 9841 or email 
pressoffice.gpdrt@gauteng.gov.za 
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